
SED leads delegation to visit Guizhou

     The Secretary for Education, Dr Choi Yuk-lin, will lead a delegation of
the first Mainland study tour outside Guangdong Province for students of the
senior secondary subject of Citizenship and Social Development (CS) tomorrow
morning (November 16) to visit Guizhou.
      
     During the visit, Dr Choi will tour multiple destinations of the study
tour with students studying CS, and meet local students. She will also call
on representatives of the Department of Education of Guizhou Province.
      
     Dr Choi will return to Hong Kong on November 18 afternoon. During her
absence, the Under Secretary for Education, Mr Sze Chun-fai, will be the
Acting Secretary for Education.
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